





Dear Parents: Thank you all for providing stone soup

vegetables!  It was wonderful to have the opportunity

to see you and celebrate.  Also, thank you for your

donations to the food drive benefitting Clemson

Community Care.  They were very thankful for the 

 donations!  




Stephanie LaGuardia, Director

slaguardia@holytrinityclemson.org

EPISCOPAL DAY SCHOOL 
DECEMBER 2021/JANUARY 2022

IMPORTANT DATES
Dec. 7th - 6:00 pm Clemson Christmas Parade 
Dec. 17th - Christmas Program at 9:00a.m. - No EMC or ASC -   
                    School dismisses after the program
Dec. 20th - Jan. 3rd - Christmas Break
Jan. 4th - Back to School
Jan. 17th - Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday, School Closed
Feb.  18th-21st - Teacher Workdays/Professional Development – 
                              School Closed   



In-house enrollment for the 2020-2021 School Year is tentatively set to 
 begin January 10, 2021.  As current Episcopal Day School families, your
children will have priority for enrollment during the month of January,

on a first-come-first-served basis. Class rosters will be capped and
waiting lists will begin when each class’s allotted spaces become full. 

 An Application for Admission will be e-mailed to currently enrolled
families in January.  Printed applications will be available upon request.

Please contact me if you have any questions.



Enrollment:

December 17, 2021
Our school Christmas program will be Friday, December 17th.  All students will participate 
in this special program of songs beginning at 9:00a.m., followed by a social get-together.  

Please bring the children to their classrooms between 8:45-8:55a.m. and then you may 
assemble in the Parish Hall (big room) for the program.  We ask that each family bring a 

snack, finger-food item to share at the social.  The school day will end after the social and 
there will be NO early morning care and NO after school care on this day. 

A parent, guardian or caregiver should accompany children to school this day and stay for 
the event. Children should not be dropped off alone. We look forward to gathering with 
you to celebrate CHRISTmas!  Please tell your child’s teachers as soon as possible, if your 

child will not be present for the program on the 17th.    
Have a blessed Christmas!

Christmas Program


